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CISRS has received several messages that WATA training in East Anglia has ceased 
to trade.  
 
This was totally unexpected, unfortunately we have been unable to contact those 
involved and such we are unable to officially confirm or offer any additional 
information at this time 
 
We will continue to try to make contact and hope we can find a way to salvage 
submitted portfolio’s, any outstanding certification etc so at least people will not 
have to start again from scratch.  
 
Any claims for refunds of payments made to WATA for future training would need to 
be pursued with WATA directly.  
 
We will keep you informed of any further information we receive.  
 
CISRS 
 
 
For more information please visit www.cisrs.org.uk 
 
 


